
Cape Cod National Seashore General Management Plan 
Implementation Advisory Committee  (CCNS-GMP-IAC) 

  
Minutes of Committee meeting on Thursday, December 1,2005 

Provincetown Town Hall, Room A 
  
Attending:            John Thomas (chair), Kerry Adams (vice chair), Barbara Prato 
  
Excused:            Pat Patrick, Paul Tasha 
  
Meeting called to order at 5:00 PM. 
  
The minutes of the October 27 meeting were approved as amended. 
  
John Thomas reported that the NPS has extended the comment period for the Management Policy Draft 
until February 18, 2006.  A document comparing the Management Policy Draft with the current 
Management Policy is available on the NPS website.  
  
Peter Souza and Joe Duarte were present and voiced their coments regarding the Management Policy 
Draft 
  
Kerry Adams reported that we are waiting a date for our coyote information presentation from the State 
Division of Fish and Wildlife. 
  
The committee will hold its next meeting on December 29 at 5PM.          


